
 
 

20 May 2022 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  

Notice on the Update of “Instruction - Precious Metal/FX Margin”  

 
Thank you for your continuous support to Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”). Please be 

informed that the《Instruction - Precious Metal/FX Margin》will be updated from 21 June 2022 as follows: 
 

Section Updates 

Service Hours for 

Precious Metal/FX 

Margin Trading via 

Internet Banking 

The heading of the section will be updated from “Service Hours for Precious Metal/FX 

Margin Trading via Internet Banking” to “Service Hours for Precious Metal/FX 

Margin Trading via Internet/Mobile Banking”  

 

Point 5 of “Notes” will be deleted.  

 

Notes: 

5. Margin transfer that involves foreign exchange and margin exchange services are 

not available on Saturdays which a Black Rainstorm Warning Signal or Typhoon Signal 

No. 8 is hoisted. However, such services will still be available if the Black Rainstorm 

Warning Signal is issued at or after 08:30 (subject to further notice in special cases). 

 

* You may login our internet banking to download the《Instruction - Precious Metal/FX Margin》from the section “Product 

Details” under the heading of “Precious Metal/ FX Margin” 

 

Please call our Customer Service Hotline (852) 3669 3668 should you have any question. 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

(Remarks: This letter is computer-generated and signature is not required.) 


